Selectmen’s Meeting
Town of Bowdoin, Maine

03/08/21

- ./
Present were:

Marc Bernier

Deb Marquis
Michelle Keleher

6:30 PM: Pledge of Allegiance
Administrative:
» Signed A/P Warrants and Journal Entries

The Fire Chief came in to inform the Selectmen about a meeting he had with Gardner’s Fire Chief, Dresden Fire
Department, Richmond Fire Department and Bowdoinham Fire Department regarding the 5 Departments
getting together to serve the Communities involved. There would be a Central location for this endeavor, this
would be to help each department and be back-ups for each Town. The Gardner Fire Chief liked the idea and
thought it was needed in the communities. The Gardner Fire Chief would have to bring this before the Council
and go through procedures. He feels we are looking at probably a 2-year timeline to get everything lined up
and to complete all the necessary steps involved. Our Fire Chief will keep us informed of the coming meetings
and how everything is going and where we are in the entire process. It is a work in progress to get all these
communities involved and coming up with a plan that will fit for each Community.

The Selectmen continue to work on the Budget and Warrants and will continue to until it is complete.
Other Business:

Adjournment at 7:30pm, Marc made a motion to adjourn, Deb seconded the vote, it was unanimous and
meeting adjourned.



